
Session	6:	Enhancing	mobilization	of	and	access	to	
climate	finance

Mobilization	of,	and	Access	to,	Climate	Finance



Outline

• Challenges/	Opportunities	in	accessing	and	
mobilizing	international	public	CF

• General	comparative	requirements,	guidelines	
and	conditions	in	accessing	different	
international	public	finance

• Support/Needs	of	DFIs
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Purpose	&	Advocacy

TO	ADVANCE SUSTAINABLE	DEVELOPMENT…
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...through	the	projects	and	programs	financed	by	members.



Challenges

• Clarity	on	the	definition	of	CF	and	what	constitutes	
CF	aside	from	the	recognized	mitigation	and	
adaptation	projects

• Stringent	requirements	on	the	establishment	of	
Fiduciary	and	ESG	standards

• Tedious	project	preparation	and	documentation	
(preparation	of	project	concepts/proposal)

• Coming	up	with	quality	projects	and	proposals



Challenges

• Financing	is	offered	in	foreign	currency	and	requires	
sovereign	guarantee	(thus,	requiring	government	
approvals	– takes	time)

• Factoring	FOREX	risk	and	guarantee	cover	costs	
sometimes	renders	the	fund	not	competitive	in	the	
market

• Assurance	that	there	will	be	adequate	and	available	
funding	source/s	in	the	long	haul



Opportunities

• Provides	concessional	term	or	long	term	financing	
which	helps	improve	project	viability	and	
affordability

• International	best	practices	(knowledge	transfer)

• Greater	access	to	finance	to	wider	market/s



Accessing	international	public	CF

• The	subsequent	slides	were	adopted	with	slight	modifications	from	
Tippmann,	R.	et.	al	(2016),	“ClimaSouth E-Handbook	No.	8,	Accessing	
Climate	Finance,	A	step—by-step	approach	for	practitioners”		(accessed	
from	www.climasouth.eu)

• The	handbook	is	seen	as	a	living	document,	to	be	regularly	updated	based	
on	experiences	and	lessons	learned	using	the	toolbox.	It	builds	on	existing	
national	capacities	to	raise	funding	in	compliance	with	the	requirements	
of	entities	such	as	the	Adaptation	Fund,	the	Climate	Investment	Funds,	
the	Green	Climate	Fund	and	other	funding	options.

• The	information	provided	is	not	bound	to	any	geographical	region	and	can	
therefore	be	used	by	interested	stakeholders	globally.

• The	toolbox	can	be	used	by	any	public,	non-government	or	private	
stakeholder	aiming	at	developing	and	implementing	climate	actions	with	
the	need	for	funding.

• The	role	of	the	main	multilateral	and	bilateral	climate	funds	and	
programmes is	presented,	and	other	co-funding	opportunities	are	also	
introduced.



Accessing	international	public	CF

A	simplified	fund	raising	
process	for	a	mainly	publicly	
funded	project	or	programme



Phase	1:	Early	Stage

Mainly	for	non-profitable	adaptation/	mitigation	project	or	programe by	public,	non-government	
or	community-based	organizations



Phase	2:	Development	stage

Generally,	the	preparation	of	an	initial	concept	note	is	followed	by	a	full	proposal	once	the	concept	
passes	the	assessment	criteria	of	the	financial	institution	being	approached	(multilateral,	bilateral,	
philanthropic	and/or	non-government/research	sources	at	international	level.

•What	kind	o	intervention	will	be	
(mainly)	pursued	(TA,	demo	
project,	investment	project,	
investment	program)?
•What	is	the	overall	size	of	the	
project	in	terms	of	finance	
required	and	what	are	the	
appropriate	finance	
mechanisms		to	achieve	
financial	closure?

•What	kind	of	ownership	
structure	is	foreseen?

•Where	will	the	
project/programme be	
implemented?



Phase	3:	Implemetation stage



Screening	Form

•The	screening	
checklist	is	used	
when	assessing	
project	ideas	or	
concepts,	either	
external	or	internal	
reviews	by	officials/	
managers.

•Scoring	system	–
developed	to	assist	
with	the	decision	as	
to	whether	the	
concept	or	proposal	
under	consideration	
should	be	taken	
forward.



Concept	review	checklist



Proposal	review	checklist



Proposal	review	checklist



Proposal	review	checklist



Proposal	review	checklist



Thank	you	for	your	kind	attention!

Noel	N.	Verdote
Head,	ADFIAP	Finance	and	Investment	Center

nverdote.afic@adfiap.org




